
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 11, 2020 
 

 
Director Daniel Zomchek, Ph.D. 
Zablocki VA Medical Center 
5000 W National Ave 
Milwaukee, WI 53295-0001 
 
Dear Dr. Zomchek, 

I wanted to write you a quick note to thank you for your hard work in these challenging times. It 
was very uplifting to see the news reports of the veteran being released after recovering from 
COVID-19. Success stories like this bring us all hope and I commend your staff on the work they 
are doing on the front lines of this pandemic. I was also very pleased to see the positive coverage 
on National Nurse’s Day and the interview by the nurse I saw on TMJ4. This type of coverage is 
so important to educate all of us as to the hard work being done to keep our veterans safe.  

I would like to request that you extend my appreciation to Mr. Berndt for his wonderful 
interview and the rest of the staff for their vigilance in these difficult days. Their stories are 
inspiring to all of us and we are so proud of them. Please do not hesitate to reach out should you 
need anything from my office. I look forward to continuing to work with you in providing the 
resources necessary for the health and safety of our veterans. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gwen Moore 
Member of Congress 
GM/RH 
 

 


